
Good evening, Lake Forest High School families. We have a few announcements for you today.

First, February is Black History Month, which honors and respects the accomplishments of
African Americans. It also has an annual theme and this year’s theme is Black health and
wellness. Please join LFHS and the LFSD in celebrating our own during this Black History
Month. More information will be sent from the District Office about the annual African American
Celebration on Friday, February 25. We hope to see you all there!

Second, there is no school for students tomorrow due to parent conferences and open house.
Parent conferences are for questions regarding the fall semester, so please contact your child’s
teachers to schedule an appointment. Open house will begin at 5:45, in block one of the spring
semester class. Families will rotate through a four-block schedule. Counselors will be in the
atrium at 5:30 for anyone in need of a schedule. The times of each block are associated with
this call.

Next, tomorrow begins Nation School Counseling week. We want to thank our four amazing
counselors for all they do to support our school and students, and hope you all have a great
week.

In addition, the FFA Strawberry Sale has begun. Please click the link associated with this call to
purchase your fresh strawberries. You may order electronically or see an FFA member. The
deadline for ordering is February 28 and strawberries should arrive the week of March 17.

Finally, it may seem as though the second semester started yesterday, but interim grades will be
available in Home Access Center on February 18. Please take this opportunity to review current
grades and begin the second semester strong.

That is all we have for you this evening. Thank you and stay safe.

Open House Monday, February 7

Block 1: 5:45-6:15

Block 2: 6:15-6:35

Block 3: 6:40-7:00

Block 4: 7:05-7:25

Purchase Your Yearbook Here Enter code 4784 when prompted

https://lfffa.fwffb.net/Index.asp
https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/

